
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4th May 2022 
 

Trip to Towneley Garden Centre 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer  
 
As part of our science topic on plants we have planned a trip to Towneley Garden Centre on 12th May to 
further our understanding of the different plants and what they need to survive and grow. 
We will be leaving school at 9:30 and returning in time for lunch. 
 
We will also pop into the café whilst we are there and are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.50 so that 
your son/ daughter can buy a snack and a drink. 
 
Please return the slip below to enable your son/ daughter to attend the trip on 12th May. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
J Kirk 
Class Teacher 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Trip to Towneley Garden Centre (Return to J Kirk) 

 
 
Student name: _________________________________________________________________             
 
☐  I give consent for my child to visit Towneley Garden Centre on 12th May. 
 
☐ I confirm the medical information school holds remains current as of Sept 2021. 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________  Date: ____________________________ 
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